
City of Needles, California 
Request for City Council Action 

 
 

 
 CITY COUNCIL   NPUA                                                Regular   Special 

 
 
 Meeting Date:  October 22, 2024 
 
 
 Title: Employee Appreciation Event 
 
 
 Background:   This item was on the previous agenda for discussion on a possible date.  

Traditionally, the Employee Appreciation Event is held on the first Friday in 
December.  The suggested date is Friday, December 6, 2024.   

   
  In the past, Council Members Belt, Campbell, and Pogue organized the event.  

Council has asked for an AdHoc committee to be appointed to organize the event.  
 

 
 Fiscal Impact:  Funds in the amount of $10,000 are available in the 2024-25 budget for all special 

events during the upcoming year, including the employee appreciation event and 
any future special events through June 30, 2025. 

 
 

Recommendation: Create an AdHoc Committee of no more than three Council Members to organize 
the Annual Employee Appreciation Event (Christmas Party). 

 
 Submitted By: City Clerk’s Department 
  
 
 
City Manager Approval:   Date:     

Other Department Approval (when required):   Date:     
 
 
Approved:   Not Approved:   Tabled:   Other:  
 

 
Agenda Item:  ____________ 
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